
  
 STATE OF WASHINGTON  
Project Review Committee 

 
 

March 28, 2025 
 
 
Robb Stanton, Executive Director 
School Planning & Construction 
Lake Stevens School District #4 
12309 – 22nd Street NE 
Lake Stevens, Washington 98258 
 
Re: Public Body GC/CM Project Approval 
 
Dear Executive Director Stanton: 
 
The Project Review Committee has determined the Lake Stevens School District’s Secondary 
Innovative Learning Center/Central Kitchen/Mt. Pilchuck Gym project has met the criteria 
established in RCW 39.10.280 for public body project approval and is hereby authorized to 
utilize the GC/CM alternative contracting procedure.  
 
If you determine that you wish to use the Alternative Subcontractor Selection Process on this 
project, please use the GC/CM Project Application Supplement B to apply for PRC approval. 
 
Congratulations on the approval and good luck with your project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jessica Murphy, Chair 
Project Review Committee 
 
 
cc: Dave Johnson, Vice Chair 
 PRC Master Project File 
 

https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fdes.wa.gov%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2F2022-11%2FProject_App-GCCM-SupplementB.docx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK

